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NOTICE OF  

DISCHARGE OF UNTREATED SEWAGE 

 

The Town of Boiling Springs had a discharge of approximately 25,000 gallons of untreated 

wastewater from the Wastewater Treatment Plant located at 2556 Rockford Road. The discharge 

occurred on 4/13/2018 for approximately seven hours. The untreated wastewater entered into 

Sandy Run Creek in the Broad River Basin. Action was taken to prevent further discharge. This 

notice is required by North Carolina General Statutes Article 21 Chapter 143-215.1C.  For more 

information contact Mike Gibert, Public Works Director, at 704-434-2357. 


